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To whom it may concern.

I must object strongly to the proposal to demolish the Shears Inn, Halifax Road,
Liversedge.

The Shears Inn is part of our heritage and our history. Not just our local history but the
Shears and the Luddite movement forms a significant part of the industrial history of our
nation and the struggle of the poor against might of the mill owners, we cannot allow this
history to be forgotten.

The Shears is simply irreplaceable and it would be the height of irresponsibility to allow

this fine historic building to be lost to our and future generations. 4 houses are important
but can be built elsewhere, the Shears can't be moved and can't be replaced.

I implore you to reject this proposal.





